
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/9/2017 8:03:06 PM
Subject: Re: AARP Day at the Fair

What are your thoughts? I think it may look bad if he is not there for the press events. This is a pretty big step 
for the agency. 
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Danny Varat 
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 5:31:09 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: Fw: AARP Day at the Fair 
 
​Are we rethinking this?


From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 12:45 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: RE: AARP Day at the Fair 
 
State Fairgrounds (Columbia – corner of Assembly and Rosewood) in the “Rosewoods Building”. Map below 
and highlighted.
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From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2017 12:10 PM
 
To: Page, Hank ; Broome, Darryl 
Subject: Re: AARP Day at the Fair
 
​I think we can make this work. What's the location?

From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 12:07 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: FW: AARP Day at the Fair 
 
Just wanted to follow up to see if the LG was around / interested in the fair on October 18. AARP wants to do 
a ribbon-cutting type of event to promote / kick-off the new website’s launch at the fair before the room gets 
too crowded with seniors, which is usually between 10:45a and 1:00p, per Patrick Cobb. They will have a 
booth set up with TVs and promotional items for the new website. Something in the 10:00a to 10:30a range 
would be ideal before things get hectic, if possible. This would be a simple photo op / chance to say a few 
words / talk with seniors and folks in attendance… nothing overly complicated.
 
Hank
 
From: Page, Hank 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 1:58 PM
 
To: 'Lily Cogdill' <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: AARP Day at the Fair
Just an FYI for the LG’s calendar. Senior Day at the State Fair will be Wednesday, October 18 if he’s around / 
interested.
 
hp
 
From: Cobb, Patrick [mailto:PCobb@aarp.org] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 1:55 PM
 
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: AARP Day at the Fair
Hank,
I’m a tad early with a hold the date but wanted to get it to y’all. AARP Day at the State Fair will be Wednesday, Oct. 
18 from 10-3, Rosewood’s building. We had a few issues with the fair and space. I will hold a space for LGOA as we 
have had in the past and also a separate space for the new LGOA website.
Pc

Patrick Cobb | AARP South Carolina 
Communications | Voter Engagement
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Cell: 803-261-0304 | Office: 803-765-7373

 
If you don’t think #FEARLESS when you think AARP, then you don’t know ‘aarp’
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